
Farmers Urge Grain Companies
to Co-Operate on Contracts
“The Western Canadian Wheat Growers Association is encouraging
farmers  and  grain  companies  to  work  together  to  find  co-
operative solutions in cases where producers don’t have enough
grain to fill production contracts. WCWGA president Gunter
Jochum, who farms west of Winnipeg, said his,” reports Brian
Cross in Glacier Farm Media.

“Grain buyers in his area have been reasonable and have shown
some flexibility in cases where the amount of grain harvested
by  farmers  has  fallen  short  of  contracted  grain  volumes.
Jochum urged growers to talk with their grain companies, be up
front and see if a deal can be reached. What we’re saying to
farmers is you need to talk to your.”

Read the article.
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